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Comments: In SERVICE to our FORESTS, | want to comment on invasive bovine species on our public lands
and your proposed Rangeland Management Directives:

The Wilderness Act states that Wilderness is 'untrammeled'. What part of cow and sheep grazing is NOT
trammeling Wilderness? NO grazing rights on Wilderness. Period.

Grazing on public lands degrades OUR lands. | have hiked to the remotest headwaters in the Sierra Nevada,
only to find cow dung littered all over the springs, making the entire stream undrinkable. Why should they be
allowed to destroy OUR water? The cows should be kept OFF public lands as soon as permits' times end.

USFS must maintain authority and enforcement of current grazing rights so the permit holders are held
accountable for their destruction and degradation of our public lands, especially the endangered and threatened
species that live there. And then the USFS must encourage and prioritize voluntary grazing permit retirement;
let's get rid of the sheep and cows without infringing on people’s rights.

DO NOT increase grazing on public lands. Forest Service. Not Cattle Industry Service.



